
Dear Summer @ Latin Families,

Welcome to the Transitions to Middle School class! We are so excited to work with you this
summer.

Over the three weeks of our class, students will develop an executive functioning toolbox to
prepare them for the middle school setting. Tools and strategies include engaging in goal-setting
and goal-directed behaviors, understanding time and material management, working on
flexibility, problem-solving and more! In addition to the transition to middle school work, we will
also engage in and enjoy community-building activities to get to know each other and even have
some fun outdoors!

Come ready to discuss, think, problem-solve, and share with your classmates! Materials,
including a notebook, folder, and pencils, will be provided by your teacher on the first day of
class.

NOTE:
Students should bring a water bottle and a personal reading book. Please leave any outside
food and electronic devices at home.

Drop off and pick up information is below; please let us know if your pick up plan has changed
by emailing both Summer @ Latin and me.

Drop Off Pick Up

9:00 AM
Latin Upper School
Room 505
(Students will meet me in the Upper School
lobby on the first day, and then may walk up
to the classroom independently; signs will be
posted with room information and directions.)

11:00 AM
Latin Upper School
Front of school
(Students will be walked downstairs by the
teacher and must be signed out by their
approved pick up person.)

See you on the 17th!

Warmly,
Mrs. Amanda Schirmacher
aschirmacher@latinschool.org


